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Oregon Flora will help Oregon in dealing with the coming changes to our 

environment. It is an invaluable resource to me and my garden club when 

researching native plants to incorporate in our gardens which help reduce water use, 

support native wildlife and increase biodiversity. Thank you for supporting HB3173. 


